
Hello teammates!!! 

  

As some of you know I am once again in the process of placing an order for a slightly updated team shirt and hats.  This 
will be the fourth version of our team shirt.  For those of you that already have a team shirt there is no significant change 
this year from what we had two years ago.  This year we are retiring the Amnesia Brewing logo from the shirt.  They were 
an excellent partner and helped kick start many of our fundraisers.  I am pleased to say, however, that we have secured 
continued support from our friends at Grains of Wrath.  The updated shirt for 2019 will include the Grains of Wrath logo 
highlighting their support that will once again be highlighted at our pre-ride fundraiser on July 25th. 

 

This year we will again be using the high quality and comfortable fitted t-shirts from Next Level ranging in adult sizes from 
XS-XXL.  In addition, we have our team hats available for purchase.  The actual price for the shirt won't be set until the 
final order is placed as the purchase price goes down as we order more.  However I have, like previous years, priced it to 
each of us at $20.00 per shirt.  That should cover the final cost of the shirt and all of the excess funds collected will be 
donated to our team.  The hats are a little more expensive than the shirts but are again a high-quality ball cap with our 
team name on the front and the team's inception year on the back.  The hats will be sold for $25.00. 

 

To streamline the ordering this year I have finally embarked on a task I've meant to do for some time.  Welcome to 
www.paigespilots.com our new home!  While the site is still under construction I have managed to get several pages up 
and available to use for our ordering needs.  Once on the website, navigate to the team gear page and then follow the 
instructions.  Photos of the gear are available on that page and then you have the option of selecting one of two 
links:  Order and pay now with PayPal; or Order and pay now with Venmo or later with cash.  Test runs show the site 
should be working for current needs and I expect to improve the site over time. 

  

Please respond sooner rather than later if you are interested.  There has been enough interest in the shirts that I 
expect to meet the minimum needed for an order (the vendor will not print less than 12).  We begin receiving discounted 
pricing at 24 units and that ultimately puts more money in the hands of the ADA.  Currently, it does not appear we have 
enough interest in children’s sizing.  We need a minimum of 12 to run that order as well.  The template for the adult shirts 
it too large for a child’s shirt so it would be a separate order.  If there is enough interest in children’s sizing I will gladly 
place that order as well! 

  

Thank you for all you do each and every day and especially for what you all do this time of year to help battle this 
disease.  Let’s continue to ride shoulder to shoulder until we find a cure and win.  On behalf of the Maas family, the ADA, 
all of those affected by this disease, and my family a very sincere thank you.  When we ride together we are an 
unstoppable force! 

  

See you later this month! 

  

Joe Lenney 

www.paigespilots.com 

360-608-7391 

http://www.paigespilots.com/
http://www.paigespilots.com/teamgear
http://www.paigespilots.com/

